
2014 POLAR BEAR SWIM TO BENEFIT FISHER HOUSE

The Brigantine Polar Bears are planning their annual New Years Day Dip, again to benefit the wounded 

veterans & their families served by Fisher House.  To learn more about the amazing work being

done by Fisher House, visit FisherHouse.org.  Fisher House is a 501(c)3 Corporation, ID#11-3158401

In 2013 thousands of hardy, fun loving souls took to the sea & we expect even bigger crowds in 2014! There were

thousands more on the beach to cheer the dippers on. Plenty of publicity was generated by local papers, TV &

 social media. This is an event not to be missed!

Be part of this years swim (and immortalized for years to come) by becoming a sponsor and having your name appear

on the official gear! These shirts are seen everywhere so take advantage of this opportunity to show your support

 of Fisher House & our brave servicemen & women.

Sponsorships start at $150. They are limited, so call John Hand at 609-892-0365, or return the form below by Nov. 15th

to guarantee a spot. Corporate Sponsorships are also available. Call Linda at 609-412-7020 for more information.

All sponsors will receive a gift as a thank you for helping support this great cause!

This much anticipated event has grown to be the largest gathering of the year! It is a party with a purpose,

 to support our wounded military & their families, & is fun for all ages! Music & merriment start at the Laguna Grill

 on the beach at 14th St, with the official opening ceremony & Color Guard at 11, followed by the costume parade

 for judging. Plungers will take their dip at precisely 12 noon, followed by the post plunge party at the Laguna,

 with live music all day & food & drink for purchase.

Many thanks,

John Hand, Augie Peltonen & the Polar Bear Committee
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